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Hi Mr. Baker,

 

First and foremost, thank you for your patience as we worked through this request—and thank you very much for inviting
Secretary Buttigieg to discuss the regulation of LED headlights, daytime running lights, and flashing lights.

 

Unfortunately, our team is unable to confirm this on the Secretary's calendar at this time. We’re so sorry we can’t get this
scheduled right now, however, we will retain this request in our records. If circumstances change and the Secretary is able
to accept this meeting, we will absolutely let you know.  

 

Thank you again for the outreach and consideration.

 

Warm regards,

Mackenzie Praytor

 

USDOT Scheduling Team

Office of the Secretary

U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE

Washington, DC 20590
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